
TRANSPORTATION RULES 

 
Important Phone Numbers: 

 

School Office:       810-648-9020 

Bus Garage:           810-648-5208 

Sanilac Transportation:     1-800-275-9311 
 

1. Students must be ready to board the bus 10 minutes before their expected time of 

pickup.  Drivers cannot be expected to wait for your student. 

 

2. There is a limit of two (2) locations for student pick up or drop off. For example, 

you could have your child picked up at home or a sitter’s and dropped off at home 

or a sitter’s. We need consistency to the location of pick up or drop off. We will 

not be able to deviate from the regularly scheduled route. 

 

Exceptions to this rule:  

 

 

 

 

Dual custody situations:  Schedules 

need to be prompt and consistent. 

No changes can be made within 24 

hours of scheduled school dismissal. 

3. Any changes in your child’s pick up or drop off location needs to be phoned into 

the school office, 810-648-9020, two (2) days in advance. 

 

4. The Sanilac Transportation Company (green/gray buses) has a toll free number 

for you to use 1-800-275-9311.  They also need pre-warning of changes. 

 

5. If the bus driver goes to your home one day without a response, no show student, 

the bus will not return to your home on the second day. Parents will need to call 

the school office to restart bus service 810-648-9020. 

 

6. Please do not expect bus drivers to be messengers. A call to the school office is 

required, 810-648-9020. 

 

7. Please be home for your child from the time school is dismissed because 

unexpected changes could mean your child is the first one to be dropped off. 

 

8. There will be times when drivers will be contending with inclement weather 

conditions.  We ask everyone’s cooperation and patience. 

 

9. When the driver drops your child off, please signal to the driver that someone is at 

home.  We are not to leave any student until we see that someone is home, unless it 

is checked on their registration form that they can be left at home alone. 

 

10. Please, no food, drinks, or gum are allowed on the buses. Students could choke 

and gum gets really messy! 
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